
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE: Recommended Attendance Zone Changes to Ballman, Cook, and 
Fairview Elementary 

       
DATE:     November 21, 2024   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan  

Deputy Superintendent 
 

BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
Orr Elementary will close at the end of the 2024-25 school year.  Information will be presented 
regarding proposed changes in the area attendance zones for Ballman, Cook, and Fairview Elementary 
as a result of the closure of Orr Elementary.  If approved, these proposed changes will be effective for 
the 2025-26 school year.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
The administration recommends the Board approve adjusting Ballman, Cook, and Fairview Elementary 
boundary attendance lines to absorb the Orr Elementary students.  
 
If the Board agrees, the motion will read: move to approve the Elementary Boundary Proposal B as  
presented. 
  
 
 


